[bookmark: _GoBack]SAVE THIS DATE:  TUESDAY APRIL 19, 2016
South Sound Fly Fishers Family Pot-Luck and Auction
South Sound Fly Fishers welcome all fly fishers to attend our Family Pot-Luck Dinner and Auction on Tuesday, April 19, 2016, at the Black Lake Grange Hall, 6011 Black Lake Boulevard, Olympia, next to the fire station.  The dinner will be at 6:00 and the auction will start at 6:45.  This is a live-only auction and all funds raised will go to the club’s conservation and service projects including support of:
	South Sound Salmon Enhancement Group
	Casting for Recovery
Northwest Youth Conservation and Fly Fishing Academy
	Project Healing Waters at the American Lake Veterans Hospital
	Hood Canal Salmon Enhancement Group
	Kennedy Creek
This is a family pot-luck, so please bring a hot-dish, salad or desert to share.  
We are looking for donations of “experiences and adventures” (fishing trips, vacation cabins, gourmet dinners, etc.). We are also looking for higher valued items like boats, trailers, rods, reels and gift cards to be in the live auction.
We thank the business owners, outfitters, guides, fly shops, lodges and ranches that have supported this auction with donations of outings, adventures, guided trips and experiences. We also encourage club members to contact business owners, guides, fly shops, lodges and ranches that they believe may be interested in making a donation for advertising purposes.
For more information, to RSVP, or make a donation, please contact John Sabo at chrisonquince@comcast.net, or Dave Field at d_w_field@hotmail.com , no later than April 5, 2016.
Attached is the Auction’s Procurement Form. Please complete one form for each donation, and e-mail it to John Sabo or Dave Field no later than Tuesday, April 5, 2016.
Please join us for an evening of fun, fine food, friendship, fish stories, and entertainment as we generate funds to continue our club’s conservation and education programs.
Tight Lines!
South Sound Fly Fishers
